
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

-note special time and location- 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 10:00 a.m., Friday, June 29, 2018, in the Administration 
Office Meeting Room, Central Fire Protection District, 930 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95062, 
the Santa Cruz Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) will hold public hearings on the 
following matters:  

 
-County Service Area 48 (County Fire) Service and Sphere of Influence Review 

Environmental Determination: An exemption has been issued in accordance with State 
CEQA Guidelines Section 15061(b)(3). No environmental impact report will be prepared 
for this proposal. 
 

-Central Fire Protection District Service and Sphere of Influence Review 
Environmental Determination: An exemption has been issued in accordance with State 
CEQA Guidelines Section 15061(b)(3). No environmental impact report will be prepared 
for this proposal 

  
-Upper Porter Gulch Reorganization, LAFCO No. 964 
      Proponent: Central Fire Protection District 
      Proposal: Detach from County Service Area 48 (County Fire) and annex to          
                      Central Fire Protection District 
      Purpose: To eliminate a service “island” and provide improved fire and  
                      emergency response 
      Site: Upper Porter Gulch, Assessor’s Parcels 040-291-10,11,12, and 13 
    5733 Old San Jose Road, Assessor’s Parcel 099-021-44 

Environmental Determination: A categorical exemption has been issued in accordance  
  with State CEQA Guidelines Section 15319. No environmental impact report will be    
  prepared for this proposal 

  
At the hearings, the Commission will consider oral or written comments from any interested 
person. 
 
Maps, written reports, and further information can be obtained by contacting LAFCO’s staff at 
701 Ocean Street, Room 318-D, Santa Cruz CA 95060, (831) 454-2055 or from LAFCO’s 
website at www.santacruzlafco.org . 
 
LAFCO does not discriminate on the basis of disability, and no person shall, by reason of a 
disability, be denied the benefits of its services, programs or activities. The Commission meetings 
are held in an accessible facility. If you wish to attend this meeting and you will require special 
assistance in order to participate, please contact the LAFCO office at least 48 hours in advance 
of the meeting to make arrangements.  
 
   /original signed/  
 Patrick M. McCormick 
Executive Officer 
Date: June 1, 2018 

http://www.santacruzlafco.org/

